
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: December 5, 2023 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: 2024 Landfill Metal Recycling Contract, Jed Tate, Landfill Manager 

RECOMMENDATION: Consideration and Approval of Landfill Metal Recycling Contract  

 

SUMMARY 

Consideration and approval from the San Juan County Commissioners for the 2024-2026 Landfill Metal 

Recycling Program with ACME Iron and Metal Co., Inc.  This contract is for 3 years.  The County will 

receive $80 per ton from metals taken from the County Landfill.  Other metals (copper & aluminum) 

will be paid to the County at the FASTMARKET rate index, per pound. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

We have had prior contracts for recycling metals obtained from the San Juan County Landfill. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None.  This will generate income to the County. 


